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Bellevue Utilities has completed two sewer rehabilitation projects in your 
neighborhood in recent years. In 2013 approximately 2 miles of pipe in the street 
right-of-way was relined and in 2017 over a half-mile of sewer pipe was replaced 
with new pipe. A third and final phase of the sewer upgrades project will 
rehabilitate the remaining sewer lines using pipe relining methods which will 
involve minimal excavation to insert pipe liners. The pipe to be lined includes 
nearly a mile of City mains and 116 side sewer pipelines within the street right-
of-way and in City easements on private property. 

Construction is anticipated to take approximately 4 months from start to finish. 
It will begin in early 2020 and be completed in Spring 2020 prior to the street 
overlay work planned later in 2020. Additional notices will be sent to you as the 
project nears the start of construction. This project will have construction noise 
and will impact traffic. We apologize for any inconvenience this work may cause 
and thank you in advance for your cooperation and understanding during this 
project.  
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 For Additional Project Information or to Provide Comments 
Contact:   Regan Sidie, Consultant Project Manager 

(425) 233-3595 email: rsidie@bellevuewa.gov 
 Bellevue Utilities 
 


